FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be grateful if you could prioritise my first question.

Could you please provide me with the following information for each public park in your area between 1 May and 31 August in each year specified (2017, 2018, 2019, 2021 and 2022):

1. The number of days that any area of the park was not accessible to local residents because of an event that had an entry fee (please include the total duration including the set-up, event itself, and pack up). If you do not have data for all the years, please provide whatever you do have. I’d be really grateful if you could supply the information in the format of the table below.

	Name of public park
	Number of days between 1 June and 31 August 2017
	Number of days between 1 June and 31 August 2018
	Number of days between 1 June and 31 August 2019
	Number of days between 1 June and 31 August 2021
	Number of days between 1 June and 31 August 2022

	Abbey Park
	Unknown
	51
	52
	58
	66



	Victoria Park
	9
	3
	5
	3
	11


2. How much was the council paid for these commercial events? Please provide this in the format of the table below.
	Name of public park
	Financial benefit (£) from events between 1 June and 31 August 2017
	Financial benefit (£) from events between 1 June and 31 August 2018
	Financial benefit (£) from events between 1 June and 31 August 2019
	Financial benefit (£) from events between 1 June and 31 August 2021
	Financial benefit (£) from events between 1 June and 31 August 2022

	Abbey Park
	£8,640
	£10,275.99
	£10,666.24
	£12,870.20
	£22,405.86

	Victoria Park
	£6,250
	£1,750
	£1,750
	£1,750
	£1,750


If for whatever reason it is not possible to answer all of the above questions in their entirety, could you please answer what you can.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
